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RESTRICTION NOTICE 
NOTICE NO       RN01/025 Update 2 

WATERWAY: AVON NAVIGATION 

LOCATION: NAFFORD LOCK    

DATE OF ISSUE: 13/02/2025 

UPDATE 2: 29/04/2025 

 

DESCRIPTION 

DATE AND TIMES OF CLOSURE 1 

DATE AND TIMES OF CLOSURE 2 

Full closure of the lock 

Monday 17th February until Thursday 17th April 

Monday 28th April until Thursday 15th May 

 

NAVIGATION & SPECIAL NOTES UPDATE: 

As planned Nafford lock closed on Monday 28th April 2025 to commence the second phase of works. 

The first part of this phase was a detailed survey. Unfortunately we have discovered that the extent of 
what is required to make the lock safe for the public is significantly more than we originally thought. 

Therefore this phase of works will require more resources and will take longer than originally expected. 

The new expected opening date is now Friday 16th May 2025. 

 

For Information. 

The phase one and two works carried out to Nafford Lock this year has been the above water stabilisation 
of the chamber, repair of the chamber, rebuild of bullnoses and recasting of the walkways. 
 
Due to the extensive simultaneous unexpected works at Strensham, we have not been able to dewater 
Nafford as part of phase one and two. This will be undertaken in the third phase, planned for the 
2025/2026 closed season, flooding permitting. 
 
Therefore unfortunately the bottom heavy gate and leaking cills will continue to be an issue for the 2025 
season. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 

ANT CONCERN & INCIDENT No. 0300 999 2010 

Up to date information regarding this notice maybe obtained from the ANT Office. 
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